
Reception
Welcome Presentation

What are we 
learning about 

this year?

What does 
our new day 
look like?

What are 
the names 

of our  
teachers?

How do we 
keep in touch?



Staff Introductions 

Members of the Reception staff team are as follows:

Reception Classes:

RS Class – Mr Sparrowhawk (Class Teacher)

RW Class – Miss Williams (Class Teacher)

Support staff –Mrs Ali, Mrs Sufia, Mrs Axford, Ms Nembhard

Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs Girzade



How do we get information from/to the school?

How we can stay in touch

Newsletter

Our website

Studybugs app – not just 
for absences!

Call our office staff or email general 
enquires to 

info@northbeckton.ttlt.academy 



Expectations – What to wear?  What to bring?
School Uniform 

⚫ Correct school uniform must be worn at all times

⚫Black shoes/trainers

⚫Water bottle

Available online:  Follow the links in the Parent Info section of the school 
website

Or

You can purchase uniform items from the office at the following times:  
(Cash only)

Monday 10.30-11.30

Thursday 10.30-11.30

Children should not bring any of the following:

⚫Own stationery (no pencil cases/pens/colours etc.

⚫Mobile phones (unless Year 5/6 and have permission to walk home alone)

⚫ Personal belongings

⚫Jewellery

⚫Sweets/Drinks (other than water)

Name it 
or risk 
losing it!

A request please

The pupils will be 
spending more time 
outdoors and as the 
season changes, it 
is important to 
bring a suitable 

coat and footwear 
every day to make 
sure they are ready 

for the Autumn 
weather.    



What does our new day look like?

⚫All the places will need to be pre-booked on a weekly basis. 

⚫Drop offs and pick ups:   ‘Soft’ start/end window of time will continue through this 

half term. 

⚫Drop off: 8:40 – 8:50

⚫Pick up: 3:20 – 3:25

⚫Extended School Hours (Breakfast Club/6 o’clock Club). These are up and running. 

⚫If you have any queries about Breakfast Club/6 o’clock Club, please email Mrs 

Drake at: breakfastclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy or

6oclockclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy

mailto:breakfastclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy
mailto:6oclockclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy


Expectations – Behaviour

Be Ready

Be Respectful

Be Safe

Above and 
Beyond 
Stickers



Working in Partnership with Parents

We value the input of the 
parents into their children’s 
education and we welcome 

working together to ensure that 
the pupils have the most amazing 

experience of school.  

Please be reminded of our 
Parent/Visitor Code of Conduct 
which you may have seen up 

around school 



What does our new day look like?



Our learning this term 



Learning in the
Early Years Foundation Stage

Children in the EYFS learn by playing and exploring, being active, and through 

creative and critical thinking which takes place both indoors and outside.

We aim to provide an environment that is stimulating and exciting. We firmly 

believe children learn best through play. We ensure that children get a good 

balance of activities, using the Foundation Stage Curriculum.

There are seven areas of learning in the Early Years Foundation Stage 

Curriculum:



Time4Us







P.E. (Physical Education)

⚫ With physical health a priority, more time is being given to 
staying active in school. We incorporate finger gym, scissors, 
tripod grip and threading activities in our provision.

⚫ Our year group’s PE lessons are timetabled for Wednesday.

⚫ Pupils are encouraged to come into school that day in their PE 
kits to avoid bringing additional bags into school.

⚫ As part of PE will also teach the children about making healthy 
food choices. 





Phonics

⚫ The school follows the Read Write Inc. scheme to teach 
Phonics. The children will learn Set 1 and Set 2 Sounds in 
Reception.

⚫ During Phonics the children will be learning to blend and read 
green words. The children will also learn to read high frequency 
words such I, the and said.

⚫ Once your children learn the first few sounds they’ll start to 
read Red Ditty Books. It’s very important to read with your 
child everyday at home. 



Reading

⚫ Every Friday the children will swap their 
level book and library book. Please ensure 
your child comes with their reading books 
on that day so they can be exchanged for 
new ones.

⚫ We also strongly encourage parents to 
complete a book review to help your child 
to understand the story by asking them 
questions such as what was their 
favourite part. 



Reading

At North Beckton, we know the importance of reading daily 

and the benefits this has to not only your child's education, 

but also their well-being.

Children will have their reading records regularly monitored to 

check they are reading daily for 20 minutes.

If children are not reading, there is a a 3-step procedure at 

North Beckton.

1) Your child's teacher will ring you up to have a discussion 

about reading at home.

2) You will be invited in to a meeting to discuss reading at 

home.

3) Your child will be invited to a daily reading club during lunch 

time.  









Topic

Throughout the year we will be also having Topic lessons to explore Science, History and 

Geography as part of our Reception curriculum.

For example by exploring the world around us by going outdoors. Such as learning about how 

to identify different seasons, learning about our senses and exploring light and dark. 





How can you help with your child’s learning?

⚫All homework will be on Google Classrooms on Friday. 

⚫Reading regularly with your child (you reading to them + listening to 
them read).

⚫Tell the class teacher if there is anything that you think may 
affect your child during the school day. For example, if they didn’t 
sleep well, or if something has happened at home or in the family.

Please be aware that in Reception we do a lot of messy activities. Your child may come home 
with mud and paint on their uniform! This shows that they are having fun and learning lots!



Online Safety

SB

This year children will be using online resources 
such as Google Classroom much more, learning how 
to stay safe online if built into our Time For Us and 
Topic curriculum. 



Permission Forms 

Permission Forms 
are still available 
in a letter format 
+ now as a Google 
Form to make it 
easier for you to 

complete 



.And finally a big Thank You!

• For starting the year really positively and adapting to 
the new systems we have put in place – your 
cooperation has been appreciated. 

• With your continued support, we hope that Year 1 will 
be a memorable and successful year for all pupils.



Any Questions?


